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Please vote no on SB 1533. Landlords are losing more of their property rights in regards to their rental properties.
Forcing landlords to fund the tenants legal fees to fight against their landlords is grossly unfair. If you force
landlords out of business on a large scale, who is going to replace landlords? Government Housing? Better rethink
this and vote no.

Terry Noonkester
Samuel Noonkester

3463 S. Myrtle Rd.
Myrtle Creek, OR. 97457
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